
PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

Title: Nuclear Energy Institute's Letter entitled "Avoiding Delays in Issuance of NRC Combined
Licenses due to Design Certification Errors,"  received August 14, 2017

December 13, 2017, 10:30 AM to 12:30 PMDate(s) and Time(s):

Location: NRC Two White Flint North, 08E08
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD

Category: This is a Category 2 meeting. The public is invited to participate in this meeting by
discussing regulatory issues with the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) at
designated points identified on the agenda.

Purpose: The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the Nuclear Energy Institute's (NEI) letter on
"Avoiding Delays in Issuance of NRC Combined Licenses due to Design Certification
Errors,"  received August 14, 2017

Contact: Barbara Hayes
301-415-7442
Barbara.Hayes@nrc.gov

NRC
Office of New Reactors

Participants: External
Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI)

Teleconference:
Bridge Number Pass Code
(800) 369-3373 60213#



PUBLIC MEETING AGENDA
Nuclear Energy Institute's Letter entitled "Avoiding Delays in Issuance of NRC Combined Licenses due to Design Certification

Errors,"  received August 14, 2017

December 13, 2017, 10:30 AM to 12:30 PM

NRC Two White Flint North, 08E08
11545 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD



The time of the meeting is local to the jurisdiction where the meeting is being held.

The NRC provides reasonable accommodation to individuals with disabilities where appropriate. If reasonable
accommodation is needed to participate in this meeting, or if a meeting notice, transcript, or other information
from this meeting is needed in another format (e.g., Braille, large print), please notify the NRC meeting contact.
Determinations on requests for reasonable accommodation will be made on a case-by-case basis.

ADAMS Accession Number: ML17341A673

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY

https://www.nrc.gov/pmns/mtg?do=details&Code=20171453Link to meeting details:

Commission's Policy Statement on "Enhancing Public Participation in NRC Meetings"
67 Federal Register 36920, May 28, 2002
The policy statement may be found on the NRC website
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/commission/policy/67fr36920.html


